
You’re invited to spend the afternoon

playing fun, memory loss-friendly games

and socializing with students from 

O’Dea High School! 

Bring a game to share, play a familiar

favorite, or try out a brain game. 

Game Day 
Wednesday, March 26th
2:30pm - 4:00pm 

Sarah Pfeiffer
sepfeiff@uw.edu 

206. 221. 7304

Register

For additional information or
questions, please contact: 

https://tinyurl.com/
MemoryHubGames

The Memory Hub 
1021 Columbia

Street
Seattle, WA

*free parking available

We hope to see you there!
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